
Dear Families, 
Week 10 is here and this is the last newsletter for Term 1. I hope everyone enjoyed their
time over Easter. The weather was pretty good, with some decent rainfall as well. 
Well done to Mr D (aka Mr E Bunny) and the P&C for holding a great Easter hat parade
and raffle with lots of great prizes being handed out. Well done to all the K-3 classes on
your spectacular hats, very creative!
The Autumn holidays commence on Saturday 13th April. Students return to classes on
Tuesday 30th April. Teachers will be completing professional learning on the new
curriculum on Monday 29th April.
Thank you to those that have taken the opportunity to attend parent-teacher interviews.
We hope you found these informative and learnt more about the year ahead for your
child. Our teachers do an amazing job and I appreciate the planning and effort in making
themselves available for the extra time required to meet with all of you!
This week’s shout out goes to Ms Di! We have had a little bit of illness in the office of late
and Ms Di has stepped in to hold the fort! Thank you for keeping us all on track and for
learning a thousand new things this week! 

PERTHVILLE PUBLIC SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER
WEEK 10 TERM 13RD APRIL ,  2024

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Rockley  Street  Perthvi l le  2795 |  02 6337 2316 
 perthvi l le-p.schoool@det.nsw.edu.au |  www.perthvi l le-p.school .nsw.gov.au 

WHAT’S ON!

WEEK 10

CROSS COUNTRY

 MUFTI DAY - APR 12

TERM 2

WEEK 1

STUDENTS RETURN
TUESDAY 30TH APRIL

ANZAC SERVICE

WEEK 2

DISTRICT CROSS
COUNTRY

MOTHER‘S DAY STALL

WEEK 5

STAGE 3 CANBERRA
EXCURSION

 

#MakeMarchPurple
1300 37 45 37

MAKE A LIFE
SAVING DONATION

CLUSTER REHEARSAL - RECORDER

A Cluster Rehearsal for all recorders with O’Connell
Public School & Bathurst Public School will be held on
Thursday 9th May at Perthville Hall 9am to 3pm. Please
return your permission via the Sentral App

SENTRAL PARENT PORTAL
Our parent portal now has calander events listed... Keep track of when things are on
through your parent portal!

YEAR 5 ENTRY INTO OPPORTUNITY CLASS 2025
Applications open from Thursday 4th - 20th April for Year 5 entry to opportunity
classes in 2025. If your child is interested in applying, please contact the office for
further information.



On Friday 5th April, we will be holding our annual cross
country. This event is for students turning 8 in 2024 and up.
The students will run in age groups commencing at 10am.
This event requires some parent helpers so if you can assist
on the day please call our office and let Robin know. The
Bathurst District carnival will be held early in Term 2 on
Friday 10th May, where the top 4 runners will progress.
Medals and ribbons will be awarded to our students
following all races. Our students run the event on the
outside perimetre of the school and around Perthville hall,
with staff and helpers stationed along the course.
   8/ 9 Years Boys and Girls
   10 Years Boys and Girls
   11 Years Boys and Girls
   12/13 Years Boys and Girls

We will be running a canteen on the day, if you are able to
assist with this, please contact our school office.
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PERTHVILLE CROSS COUNTRY

CANBERRA EXCURSION - YRS 5/6  WEDNESDAY 29TH - 31ST MAY
Please return permission pages of the Itinerary sent home today. Thank you to those families who have commenced
payments. Please have the full amount paid before students leave for camp which is in week 5 of next term. If you
need any support please contact the school as our student numbers have been finalised. 
We look forward to a great Canberra Excursion. 

P&C Mother’s Day Stall - $5per Gift
The Mother’s Day stall will be held next term on Friday 10th May. Students should bring in $5 per gift

purchased. Students in each family do shop together and we ensure there are great 
presents for every class to choose!

WESTERN REGION GIRLS CRICKET
Congratulations to Chelsea and Piper who were recently selected in the
PSSA Western Region Girls Cricket Team. The girls trialled in Dubbo against
19 other girls, and they were both selected in the squad of 12. A big
achievement! Training will commence in Term 3 with the state carnival to
be held in Bathurst in Term 4. Congratulations girls!
A special mention to David who trialled for the boys Western Region
Cricket Team, spending over 2 hours in the nets in the Dubbo heat!
Unfortunately David didn’t make the team, but said that he learnt a lot
from watching the other players on the day. 
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EASTER CELEBRATIONS 
What a fun day we had on Thursday with our Easter Scripture Service followed by the Easter Hat Parade and P&C
Raffle! A big thank you to our amazing Scripture teachers, P&C and class teachers. 



Our wonderful Leaders attended the Grip
Leadership Conference last week with Mrs
Yordanoff.
They learnt how to use their talents, step in to help
fix something, how to help others, and that
sometimes you might need to sacrifice in order to
be a leader.
What a fantastic day and Eamon, Emma, Charlie and
Beau represented Perthville superbly! Thank you
Mrs Yordanoff for accompanying our leaders. 
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GRIP LEADERSHIP

BOYS WESTERN REGION SPORT

Congratulations to Isaac and Ruben who
have been elected to play in the Boys
Western Region Rugby League Team.

Congratulations to David who has been
selected to play in the Boys Western Region
AFL Team.



Our 
Beautiful 

Library

Can you help 

If you can help with
covering, please

 let  our office know.
 We have tubs of

books ready to go!

cover books?

A huge thank you
to Holly and her family
for their donation of

books..

SPORTS PARTY
Library

Tuesday 9th April
11 to 11.30am - Years 3/4

1 to 1.45pm - Years Kindy/1/2

Invitations 
will be 
handed 
out this 
Friday.

Zooper
Doopers
 will be

provided.

2 to 3.00pm - Years 5/6

Years 3/4/5/6 
Can bring a scooter, roller blades or roller

skates  as long as they have a helmet.



Teacher Book Review

This book was about...

I gave this book 

Book Title : Reviewed by :

Favourite Part....

Giraffes can’t
dance

Ms Jayne

Gerald the giraffe loves to dance and every
year in the jungle the animals gather together

for the jungle dance.

However Gerald feels that he is not a good
dancer and when he does the other animals

laugh at him.

He meets a cricket who helps him find a way
to listen to different kinds of music and then

Gerald begins to dance!

When Gerald realises it is
okay to be who he is and
dances to the beat of his

own drum.



Term 1 Calendar 
PLEASE KEEP THIS CALENDAR IN A HANDY SPOT & ADD TO IT EACH FORTNIGHT

  Week
  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  10
Apr 1 - 5   

  

Easter Monday Newsletter Assembly - K

Last Day Term 1
Mufti Day
Scripture

11
Apr 8  -  12

Term 2 Dates
29th April - Staff return

30th April - Students return
3rd May - ANZAC Service

10th May - District Cross Country
29th May - 31st May - Yrs 5 & 6 Canberra Excursion


